

02nd May 2024

Embassy of the Republic of Estonia Commander Erkki SILM Hildebrandstraße 5 10785 Berlin Germany

Dear Commandes Silm!

I hope this letter finds you well. I am deeply honoured to inform you that the German Naval Academy Mürwik in Flensburg will conduct the annual multinational navigational training exercise TRIONAUT from 9th September to 19th September 2024, allowing the 8th as the inbound travel date and the 20th for the return. With great pleasure I would like to cordially invite two of your cadets to participate in this training together with international students from various nations.

The training is divided in two parts. The first week will be conducted at the Naval Academy Mürwik in the ship handling simulator while the second week will be on board FGS OKER – a reconnaissance ship. The training will provide the participants the unique opportunity to exercising their basic navigational skills alongside their international peers.

Our framework programme includes social activities such as sightseeing and visits in Hamburg.

Dress code for TRIONAUT is no.1 uniform (formal dress), on-board service dress, sports gear and civilian clothes.

From the administrative point of view, the German Naval Academy will provide accommodation, meals and local transportation to all attending cadets. As the number of participants is limited to 12 in total, I kindly ask you reply to us at your earliest convenience but no later than 17th June 2024.

As a point of contact (POC) for registration process and for further administrative details LT Viktoria Amtmann has been appointed. She can be reached by e-mail: msmtrionaut@bundeswehr.org or by phone +49 461 3135 5090.

Furthermore, I kindly remind you to apply for RfV in time.

I am very looking forward to your answer and hopefully welcoming your stu-

with kind regards

Jens Nemeyer Rear Admiral (LH) *

GERMAN NAVAL ACADEMY MÜRWIK

- Commandant -

Kelmstraße 14 24944 Flensburg

Tel. +49 (0) 461 3135 - 5000 Fax +49 (0) 461 3135 - 5007